
Fort Knox CPAC… 

HR Tip of the Week 
The CPAC began publishing information to the workforce in September 2010 via the HR 
Tip forum.  Typically, we try to get information out on a bi-weekly basis.  Since its 
inception, we have tried to touch on subjects for which we receive a lot of questions, or 
the topic was regarding something going on at Fort Knox.  Hopefully, you’ve found the 
information we’ve provided helpful.   

In an effort to make the HR Tip program more beneficial to you we’d like to ask for your 
assistance.  The CPAC can address topics we feel are needed, however, as the 
customer you may have a different perspective.   

 
Look for our next HR Tip on Federal Employees Compensation 
Act (FECA) 


